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Dear Raising Cane's Costa Mesa Team,

I wanted to take a moment to express our heartfelt gratitude for the incredible support and presence
you brought to Killybrooke Elementary during Red Ribbon Week. Your commitment to connecting with
our school, understanding our needs, and uplifting our students and staff has left a lasting impact.

Karina Gil, your team member who served as our Principal for the Day, was truly amazing in every
way. Her genuine connection to the Costa Mesa community and her passion for supporting our
students shone brightly. Her visit was a source of excitement and motivation for our students, and
they were absolutely thrilled to receive generous donations and hear her encouraging words.
Additionally, our staff was so excited to have lunch from their principal for the day. That was so
thoughtful and a much needed pick me up.

Your involvement during Red Ribbon Week not only brightened our days but also reinforced the
importance of meaningful connections within the Costa Mesa community. We are deeply grateful for
your partnership and the positive influence you have on our school. We look forward to future
collaboration and meaningful connection with Cane’s as it evolves in our Costa Mesa community.

Once again, thank you, Raising Cane's Costa Mesa, for your support and partnership, and for making
a difference in the lives of our students. We look forward to continuing our partnership in the future
and creating more memorable moments together. Our schools are so lucky to have community
partners that are invested in building up our youth. Your presence in our community is impactful and
for that we are grateful.

With warm regards and appreciation,

Laura Taylor

Principal

Killybrooke Elementary School
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